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May 25, 2012

Mr. Edward Huang

Northwestern Univ

Rm 4051 Cook Hall Ctr for Quantum Devices EE Dept
2220 Campus Dr

Evanston IL 60208-0893

Dear Mr. Huang:
On behalf of SPIE-The International Society for Optics and Photonics, its Board of Directors, and the
2012 Scholarship Committee, | am pleased to announce that you have been awarded an SPIE

Scholarship in Optics and Photonics in the amount of $3000. Congratulations!

We trust that this award will help with your research expenses and/or conference participation as you
pursue your educational and career goals in optics and photonics.

To assist the Society in tracking the use of valuable scholarship resources, we ask that you submit a
short report within 12 months that describes how you used the award. A reporting form is available
online at http://spie.org/scholarships or contact scholarships@spie.org for more information.

Again, congratulations and best wishes for a successful career in optical science and engineering!

Sincerely,

Rl & v

Eustace L. Dereniak

2012 SPIE President
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